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Stefany Ohannesian

From: Barbara Saint Andre
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:58 AM
To: Stefany Ohannesian
Subject: FW: 39 Main St

 
 
Barbara J. Saint Andre 
Director, Community and Economic Development  
Town of Medway 
155 Village Street 
Medway, MA 02053 
(508) 321-4918 
 
 

From: Mike Fasolino  
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:42 AM 
To: Barbara Saint Andre <bsaintandre@townofmedway.org> 
Cc: Susan Affleck-Childs <sachilds@townofmedway.org>; Jeff Lynch <ChiefLynch@townofmedway.org> 
Subject: 39 Main St 
 
Good Morning , 
 
I just met with Dan Merriken and Geoff Engler regarding the hydrants for this project. Two hydrants will be located 
inside the complex and on private property, therefore the town will not be maintaining them.  I have expressed my 
concern with the maintenance and upkeep that is required.  We are finding that most private yard hydrants in town are 
not maintained (flushed annually) and in some cases do not operate at all.  Obviously this creates a problem for the fire 
department in the event of a fire.   
 
They both have agreed to put something in writing about the upkeep and maintenance of both hydrants on the 
property.  Could you just make sure this gets documented somewhere, if and when there is a  final approval   
 
We would like to have this in writing for future projects as well.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Michael Fasolino 
Deputy Chief 
Town of Medway 
155 Village Street 
Medway, Ma 02053 
508-533-3211 
 
Mailing Address: 
44 Milford Street 
Medway, Ma 02053 
 


